
The Barratts in Chile 
Prayer partners Terry & Pancha Barratt write: "First and foremost we wish to thank you so much for your prayers over the time of my [Terry's] operation. Now, by the grace of God, all the major things have been dealt with. I eat well, and am nearly back to full strength. Although I still have some minor problems (small open wound and a hernia – product of the operation) I’m well enough to travel to Chile where we will be for the next two months. The doctor says he’ll patch me up on return. Yesterday I preached my first sermon since the operation and I’m fully back to my SEAN work, because this is mainly done on computer and by Internet. There is so much going on – all good news, and we are kept continually on our toes as new countries open up to SEAN and old ones report many blessings. We hope to put these down on paper at a later date – enough to write a book! Thank you so much for your prayers and support and we look forward to giving a good report on our return. Our love in the Lord, Terry and Pancha" 

